STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ao MINERALS DEPARTMENT

Ol CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

GARREY CARRUTHERS 1000 AIO BRAZOS ROAD

G AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
OVERNOR (505) 334-6178

January 6, 1987

Mr. Kevin Fitzgerald

Mallon 0il Company

1616 Glenarm Place, Suite 2850
Denver, CO 80202

Re: Overproduced wells

Dear Mr. Fitzgerald:

As per our earlier telephone and face-to-face conversations,
the below listed wells are overproduced in their gas volumes

and are directed shut-in. The overproduced volumes are
based on the November production report.

Howard Federal 1 #8 39,738 MCF O/P
Howard Federal 1 #l11 47,395 MCF O/P
Johnson Federal 12 #5 7,838 MCF O/P

These wells are to Dbe shut-in until they are back in
balance.

Sincerely, \
5‘1“/\*7. «,{/
Frank T. Chavez
District Supervisor
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